
Glazebury C of E Aided Primary School Parent Teacher Association 
 
Minutes of the Meeting held on the 09th November 2017 
 
Location:  Glazebury C of E Aided Primary School  
 
Time: 6pm  
 
People present:  Anna Hardman (Chairperson), Emma Barnes (Secretary), Sam Rossington 
(Secretary), Paul Oberg (Treasurer), Kathryn Holcroft, Donna-Marie Cunningham, Jen Fox-Draper, 
Louise Blinkhorn & Liz Dodd 
 
Apologies: 
Louise Diamond  
 
Events since last meeting: 
 
Bonfire bingo  
Halloween movie evening – next time there will be a max cost for families with more than 2 children 
 
Financial: 
The events already held this school term have raised approx. £400 
The PTA has committee to “The Pop Project” which would be instead of the pantomime for all 
children.  The company will visit the school and carry out 2 performances (infants and juniors) at a 
cost of £325 overall.   
 
Suggestions: 
 
The PTA will raise for an agreed project.  Kathryn to get some prices from companies for playground 
equipment i.e. playground, keeping active, sport funding. 
 
Upcoming events  
 
Christmas Fayre  01/12/2017 
   PTA will have a stall with the present straw game  
   The Big Raffle (letters to be sent and spreadsheet of local businesses to be 
   updated by AH, SR & EB) 
 
Christmas Disco  20/12/2017 (TBA) 
   Time TBA  
   £3.00 per child  
 
Cinema Night  TBA 
 
Sports themed event TBA 
 
Pancake Toss  16/02/2018 (wooden spoon prize) 
 
Easter Event 
 (Inc Easter bonnet competition, decorate eggs, cake competition) 



Skip-a-thon TBA 
 
AOB: 
 
The PTA will look at promoting themselves more in Culcheth Life / Church 
PTA website page to be updated on the School website 
 
Date of next meeting: 
 
18th January 2018 at 6pm  


